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Back To School 
 Happy New Year!    Have you made a new year’s resolution for yourself 
professionally?  How about a personal resolution?   Whatever you do, stay strong and keep 
with it. 

- Professionally; if you have never attended TMEA, please consider attending this 
year.  I know it’s expensive but I promise you the time away, learning with 
colleagues is priceless. 

- Personally; if it’s losing weight, decluttering a closet, maybe it’s reading a positive 
quote every day or even keeping a weekly date with someone in your life; 
stay strong!  You never regret those kinds of commitments in your life and those 
kinds of commitments never go wrong. 

 
Make one change in 2025 and see the difference that it makes for you. 

 
You are cordially invited to: 

The Children’s Honor Choir is hosting their annual Honor Choir Clinic and Concert 
on April 5, 2025, at Glen Rose High School, Glen Rose ISD.  TCHC is an organization 
designed to enhance children’s love of music as well as educate and foster future music 
educators.  We would love for you to bring even the smallest group of singers to join us.  If 
you have 6wks to rehearse a group from December to April, consider the opportunity this 
event will provide for your choir members.  As it stands, the day will culminate in a concert 
that evening at 5:00 p.m. for parents, family, friends, and community members.   
We would love for you to bring your 4th - 6th graders to sing with us!! 
Email me for more information:  info@childrensconsortiumforthearts.org  

Held annually, the TMEA Clinic/Convention provides unparalleled 
opportunities for professional development for current and future music 
educators at every level and discipline. Each TMEA Division will host a diverse 
program of clinics to ensure every member has multiple offerings to foster their 
professional advancement and to help them in their personal support of all 
students through music education. Rooted in our commitment to excellence in 
music education, our convention will include performances by ensembles at every grade 
level and will feature the rehearsals and performances of our TMEA All-State ensembles. 

Don’t forget to renew your membership if you haven’t already done so:  Join | TMEA 

Notable news to teachers 
If you have something you would like to share, please let me know!! 
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